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Please forward to Nancy Williams And the BOS 

Dear BOS and Nancy Williams 
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I have recently came accross news articles that have given me cause for concern. I believe in light of these issues it is 
fully apparent that our county can no longer justify any further shelter in place orders. Not now, and not come fall. Please 
let me explain why. 

It appears that we have reached a level of hypocrisy within the science community. I say this respectfully and with no 
malice to anyone. The reason I say like this though is because, when the health experts can gather over 1,000 signatures 
on a letter stating that it is perfectly reasonable to assume protestors are responsible enough to conduct protests without 
the risk of being shut down and our businesses are not. That becomes a problem. How does the science account for 
that? When the health experts, state the subject of racism and police injustice is set above the peoples ability to provide 
for their families and support their livelihoods, this is a problem. The .statement made was that racism is worst than the 
disease caused by Covid19. I would like to point out two simple facts. 

1) Our economic collapse and loss of fundamental rights is worst than the disease at this point. 

2) This country has experienced racism since its founding. Not that I support racism in any fashion because the reality is 
I do not and I despise the division and hatred caused by the subject... .. but we have had covid19 for 3 months. We did not 
shut down our economy, lakes, parks, or beaches because of racism. But racism is worst than the disease? 

My point here is the health officials have discredited everything that we have done in the last three months by supporting 
a letter like this. When they can support gatherings of 1,000's of people and issue guidelines on how to safely conduct 
themselves, but tell us we have to stay in our homes and some businesses are essential and others are not? While also 
adding, that if you dont comply with the health order, your business can and will be shut down, and at the same time 
saying the protests should not share that same risk. We have a problem. Where is the science justifying that hypocrisy? 
The people do not appreciate being controlled bottom line. In light of this letter and statements made. 

This is no longer about safety. Its about control. Let me point something out. The the restrictions on people achieving 
economic success is worst than the disease. The division within our society the covid 19 situation has caused, its worst 
than the disease, The fire seasons this county has experienced for the last 5 years is far worst than the disease. 
Criminals being free to commit crimes without risk of repercussion because bail limits are now set to O dollars is worst 
than the disease. I have no Idea what the motivations behind these attrocities are. However one thing is apparent. The 
board of supervisors were elected to represent the people of this county. Not the state government. The BOS is 
responsible for upholding their oaths of office here. At this point, I know we risk the defunding of our disaster funds from 
our great governor if we chose to not comply. We may have to just fight for that funding by filing a lawsuit, much like our 
governor did when Donald Trump threatened to cut funding to our state for refusing to comply with orders he mandated at 
the beginning of his presidency. I also fully understand that you guys on our board are doing everything you can to reopen 
now. We also need to be discussing what we are going to do come fall right now. As it is clearly apparent that another 
shut down or SIP is already being anticipated. 

My thoughts on this are, if we risk another shelter in place again come fall. My expection of my board of supervisors is to 
take the side of the people. Opposition to another shelter in place given the development of recent events is necessary. 
The reason why, is apparently science is thrown out the window for certain causes, And only applies to specific groups of 
people . If you support anti racism protests, scientists say it is perfectly ok to do so. If you participate in Anti shelter in 
place protests however thats dangerous. They also said, heres how you can protest police brutality and racism safely. 
Why couldn't they have done that for our businesses at the start of this? These health experts need to be held 
accountable for this. 
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heard of this. Im confident that you will do the right thing here. I just felt it necessary to communicate these facts with you 
as im very frustated over the level of hypocrisy here. We'll never get the businesses we lost back and some people have 
lost everything over it. This is not ok. 

h ttps ://www. googl e. com/ amp/ s/ amp. en n .com/ en n/20 20/06/05/hea lth/health-care-o pe n-1 etter -p rotests-coronaviru s­
trnd/i nd ex. htm I 

Sincerely, 

Mandi Winnicki-Rodriguez 
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Forward to Dr. Nancy Williams please 
1 message 

Andrea Dunn <dunderz@yahoo.com> 
Reply-To: "dunderz@yahoo.com" <dunderz@yahoo.com> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

This is what our BOS's need to do. Please read 

Letter written to the lake county ca BOS; 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

---- --- -------- -----------------~--------
Mon, Jun 8, 2020 at 8:25 AM 

Letter written to Lake County BOS for Tuesday's Meeting from Bryan Dobrowski. I stand with him on this (gt%. 

Dear Bruno, 

I have recently came accross news articles that have given me cause for concern. I believe in light of these issues it is 
fully apparent that our county can no longer justify any further shelter in place orders. Not now, and not come fall. Please 
let me explain why. 

It appears that we have reached a level of hypocrisy within the science community. I say this respectfully and with no 
malice to anyone. The reason I say like this though is because, when the health experts can gather over 1,000 signatures 
on a letter stating that it is perfectly reasonable to assume protestors are responsible enough to conduct protests without 
the risk of being shut down and our businesses are not. That becomes a problem. How does the science account for 
that? When the health experts, state the subject of racism and police injustice is set above the peoples ability to provide 
for their families and support their livelihoods, this is a problem. The statement made was that racism is worst than the 
disease caused by Covid19. I would like to point out two simple facts. 

1) Our economic collapse and loss of fundamental rights is worst than the disease at this point. 

2) This country has experienced racsim since its founding. Not that I support racism in any fashion because the reality is 
I do not and I despise the division and hatred caused by the subject... .. but we have had covid19 for 3 months. We did not 
shut down our economy, lakes, parks, or beaches because of racism. But racism is worst than the disease? 

My point here is the health officials have discredited everything that we have done in the last three months by supporting 
a letter like this. When they can support gatherings of 1,000's of people and issue guidelines on how to safely conduct 
themselves, but tell us we have to stay in our homes and some businesses are essential and others are not? While also 
adding, that if you dont comply with the health order, your business can and will be shut down, and at the same time 
saying the protests should not share that same risk. We have a problem. Where is the science justifying that hypocrisy? 
The people do not appreciate being controlled bottom line. In light of this letter and statements made. 

This is no longer about safety. Its about control. Let me point something out. The the restrictions on people achieving 
economic success is worst than the disease. The division within our society the covid 19 situation has caused, its worst 
than the disease, The fire seasons this county has experienced for the last 5 years is far worst than the disease. 
Criminals being free to commit crimes without risk of repercussion because bail limits are now set to O dollars is worst 
than the disease. I have no Idea what the motivations behind these attrocities are. However one thing is apparent. The 
board of supervisors were elected to represent the people of this county. Not the state government. The BOS is 
responsible for upholding their oaths of office here. At this point, I know we risk the defunding of our disaster funds from 
our great governor if we chose to not comply. We may have to just fight for that funding by filing a lawsuit, much like our 
governor did when Donald Trump threatened to cut funding to our state for refusing to comply with orders he mandated at 
the beginning of his presidency. I also fully understand that you guys on our board are doing everything you can to reopen 
now. We also need to be discussing what we are going to do come fall right now. As it is clearly apparent that another 
shut down or SIP is already being anticipated. 

My thoughts on this are, if we risk another shelter in place again come fall. My expection of my board of supervisors is to 
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The reason why, is apparently science is thrown out the window for certain causes, And only applies to specific groups of 
people. If you support anti racism protests, scientists say it is perfectly ok to do so. If you participate in Anti shelter in 
place protests however thats dangerous. They also said, heres how you can protest police brutality and racism safely. 
Why couldn't they have done that for our businesses at the start of this? These health experts need to be held 
accountable for this. 

Clearly what we went through in this county and state was not necessary, its clearly not necessary come fall either. Im 
providing the link to what im speaking of its covered by several other news sources as well and you may have already 
heard of this. Im confident that you will do the right thing here. I just felt it necessary to communicate these facts with you 
as im very frustated over the level of hypocrisy here. We'll never get the businesses we lost back and some people have 
lost everything over it. This is not ok. 

https://www.google.com/amp/s/amp.cnn.com/cnn/2020/06/05/health/health-care-open-letter-protests-coronavirus­
trnd/index.html 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Dobrowski 

Kelseyville Ca 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


